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Federal Emergency Management Agency3 -
.

Region VII
2323 Grand Blvd.. Suite 900. .

,

Kansas City. MO 64108-2670
,

.

Mr. Dennis M. Crutchfield
Division of Reactor Program Management

.

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
;

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Crutchfield:

Enclosed are copies of the final repons for the August 29 and 30,1995, medical drills '

.of the offsite radiological emergency response plans site-specific to the Cooper and
Fon Calhoun Nuclear Stations. The States of Iowa, Missouri, and Nebraska

participated in these drills. These reports were prepared by the Federal Emergency -

,.

Management Agency (FEMA) Region VII staff. A copy of the final reports will be l

provided to the States of Iowa, Missouri, and Nebraska by the FEMA Rej; ion VII
staff.

|

!
There were no Deficiencies or Areas Requiring Corrective Action identified dunng
these drills. Based on the results of the August 29 and 30,1995, medical drills, the
offsite radiological emergency response plans and preparedness for the States ofIowa,
Missouri, and Nebraska and the affected local jurisdictions, site-specific to the
Cooper and Fort Calhoun Nuclear Stations, can be implemented and are adequate to

i

provide reasonable assurance that appropriate measures can be taken offsite to
provide transport and treatment of contaminated, injured, or exposed individuals.

.

!

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Robert G. Bissell, RAC Chair and
Chief, Training, Exercises, and Evaluation Branch, at (816) 283-7004.

i

Sincerely, i

tof
*

l

John A. Miller
Regional Director

cc: Sue Perez, PT-EX-RG
,

Kathryn Cole, PT-EX-RG
Charles Hackney, NRC IV
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